Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

May 9, 2022

Members Present: Cynthia Tollefson, Betsy Rainsford, Omak Council Member Meyer Louie, guest FindtheRightPassion and Librarian Alyssa Collins. 

Minutes from April were read and approved. 

Bills read and approved to be presented to the city for payment:

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm: $155.16
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $454.44 leaving a credit of $45.82

· U.S. Linen and Uniform- mat cleaning: $32.52
· Weinstein Beverage Co.- toilet paper, paper towels- $161.04
Old Business:

1) Cynthia inquired about patron cooperation with library rules. Alyssa said they are still working on the policies. There could be different lengths of ban times for different age groups. They also want the policies to be consistent throughout the library system because if a patrons are banned from one library, they will be banned from all the NCW libraries. She also said that since the mask mandate has been lifted, cooperation from patrons has been much better.

New Business: 

1) Omak Library has started a Computer Assistance program that is currently being held on Wednesdays. A computer instructor will be available for 2 hours. The day and time will be reevaluated in June to see if this is the best time to hold the program. The library has received lots of calls for help in using computers and personal devices.

2) The summer hours will start June 12th and their final approval will be shared at our next meeting. Saturday will most likely be changed from 8 to 4 hours. This change will be in effect in all the NCW libraries.

3) There are two displays to celebrate Asian American and Pacific Islander month as well as Jewish American month.

4) June 13th is the start of Summer Library Programming. On Thursdays from 1:00-2:00 a Summer Crafting for Kids event will be held. These craft days will be held outdoors weather and summer smoke permitting. The library is asking people to sign up for the program on <ncwlibraries.org> so they can plan for supplies. A teen and adult program is in the planning stages.

5) The native plants garden on the south side of the library is doing so well. Thanks to the city for watering the plants so nicely. Cynthia and Betsy will do some clean up and weeding around the library on Wednesday, May11th at 4:00.

6) Meyer let us know that he will most likely miss next month's meeting as he is picking up his wife at the airport.

Meeting adjourned. Next meeting held via Zoom on June 13th at 1:30

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford

